
 
Service Change notification - Term 1 2024 

SCHOOL SERVICE 7202PM ON FRIDAYS  

                 

What? 
School Service 7202pm will be operating a modified run on Friday afternoons, this 
includes some changes to some parts of the run alignment including a new last stop 
as well as changes to the run times.  

Why? For operational efficiencies, the service area on a Friday afternoon has been modified.  

When? Commencing Term 1, from Friday 2nd February 2024   

 

Details 

School run 7202pm service will operate a modified run on Friday afternoons. The run 
alignment has been changed, after dropping at the bus stop in Main St Beachmere the 
run on a Friday afternoon will no longer travel back down Beachmere Rd towards 
Caboolture. Instead, the run will travel from Main St to Bishop Rd, Campbell Pde, 
Bellay Rd, Christen Drv, Mynott Rd and Peel Rd with the new last stop being on Bribie 
Island Rd near Peel Rd.  Run times have also changed on Fridays.  

Caboolture High students who normally travel on this run who finish at the early bell 
time on Fridays wishing to travel to Beachmere can now catch the new early Friday 
7270pm or 7277pm services.  

St Columbans students who normally catch 7227pm service out to Beachmere will 
need to catch the 7213pm run from St Columbans at 3pm to Caboolture High and then 
transfer onto the new modified 7202pm run.  

Caboolture Primary, Caboolture East SS and St Peters school students who transfer 
off of 7213pm & 7226pm services onto 7202pm service on a Friday will continue to 
catch the Friday modified 7202pm service from Caboolture High.  

A copy of the modified run sheet for the 7202pm Friday service as well as the new run 
sheets for the 7270pm & 7277pm services operating to Beachmere on Fridays at 12pm 
can be found on the back of this notice.  

Find out 
more 

The revised service information will be available on Translink's 
Journey Planner from Monday 8 January, click the QR code to view 
more information.  

A copy of the run change information is also available on the 
Caboolture Bus Lines Facebook page and website www.cbus.biz  

Please contact our office on 5495 4744 if you have any questions 
about the changes.   

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


